
From: ben@mcdyre.co.uk [mailto:ben@mcdyre.co.uk]  

Sent: 10 February 2015 12:24 
To: Daphne Woof 

Subject: RE: Shropshire SAMDev - Affordable Housing 

 
Dear Daphne, 
 
Thank you for your email below.  We have no comments on the Ministerial announcement regarding 
affordable housing. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Ben McDyre 

  
M.Sc.(Eng.),D.I.C., Dip.T.P., M.R.T.P.I., Chartered  Town Planner 
Director 
McDyre & Co. Ltd. 
 


